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Friday 27th September 2019, 12.30-1.15pm 

Small Lecture Theatre, Level D, University of Otago Wellington 

To join by web-conference: https://otago.ac.nz/zoom/ph_seminars 

For more information: http://otago.ac.nz/UOWevents  

To watch previous seminars: UOW Public Health Seminars          

On 23 September Stats NZ will release the first outputs from the 

2018 Census. The data has been accompanied by a range of material 

about the quality of the file. This talk will summarise this material 

and explain the methods used to create the file. 

 Vince Galvin is Chief Methodologist at Stats NZ. He has had 

extensive experience of Official Statistics, two spells at the 

Australian system, one spell in the British system and involvement 

in a wide range of international collaboration activities adding to 

his over 30 years working in the New Zealand system. His work has 

encompassed Environmental, Social and Economic measurement. 

He has been on a number of cross agency advisory boards 

advising on a diverse range of measurement issues. Preparing the 

2018 Census file has been a major focus for the Statistical Methods 

group inside Stats NZ for the last year. 
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